
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
The Town Council of the Town of Double Oak will hold a public hearing to 
consider the 2016 tax year proposed property tax rate for the Town of Double 
Oak at 7:00 o’clock p.m. on the 15th day of August 2016.  The public hearing 
will be held at Town Hall at 320 Waketon Road, Double Oak, Texas.  The public 
is invited to attend and participate. 

 
 
Posted this the 9 th day of August, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
    ______Charlotte  Allen_________ 
    Town Secretary, Town of Double Oak 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


